

August 20, 2018

Dear Greenville High Parents, Alumni and Friends,

The Greenville High PTSA invites you to support The Raider Fund. The Raider Fund is designed to provide financial support for the academic programs at Greenville High School. Thanks to the generosity of last year's donors, we were able to provide the school and students with the investment of specialized instruction to enhance English, history and art classes, science lab and classroom materials, a stage extension in the auditorium, pottery wheel for ceramic classes, EOC and AP workbooks, financial support for the construction of Heritage Hallway, furniture to create working spaces for students and faculty, supplies for low income students, and so much more-- all based on proposals submitted by Greenville High faculty.

Competition has never been higher for admission into colleges and universities as well as the work force. Principal Jason Warren has kept Greenville High at the forefront in regard to opportunities for students to excel academically. Greenville High offers numerous AP courses, Dual Credit Courses, Early College Courses, the Accelerate Program, and participation in the operation of an on-campus Federal Credit Union. As parents, alumni and friends, we need to do our part to ensure that Greenville High stays at the forefront and that students receive the support they need in order to successfully compete in today's college admission process and job market.

Contributions received by The Raider Fund will be distributed and directly fund the efforts of teachers in the classroom through a grant application process, focusing on items that offer the greatest impact on all Greenville High students. Please be reminded that all donations are tax-deductible.

Thank you for your consideration of support for The Raider Fund and for your investment in the academic success of our Greenville High students and those to follow. If you have questions regarding The Raider Fund, please don't hesitate to contact Janet Perdue at 864-380-8097 or Jperduesgi@att.net.

Go Raiders!

Rachel Balck PTSA President 2018-2019

Janet Perdue The Raider Fund Chair